
rights participation service

attend meetings with you

supportyour voice matters!

RightsEntitlements
 be there
for you

confidentiallisten help you have your say
support you to make a complaint

help youshare your views



rights participation service

for children young people in care, care leavers,
children within the child protection process

family group conferences.

providing a voice

If you want to share your experiences with our 
Children in Care Council (CiCC) 
please email: Cicc@birminghamchildrenstrust.co.uk 

RAP aims to OPTIMISE and 
EMPOWER children and young 
people’s involvement in both strategic 
and local decisions that affect their 
lives. We challenge and champion 
children and young people’s rights to 
ensure that when decisions are made they 
are involved, consulted and listened to.

An advocate will always do their best but may not be able to 
make things ‘better’. Sometimes things can’t be changed but 
an advocate will make sure everyone knows how you feel and 
help you understand why decisions are made.
You can tell us that you want an advocate :
 email advocacy@birminghamchildrenstrust.co.uk


